From: Paradise Hills <paradisehillsboard@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 3, 2021 7:51 PM

To: Paradise Hills

Subject: LPR Meeting E-Mail Notice - June 14, 2021

Attachments: PHHOA Board Meeting Minutes 3.1.2021.pdf; PHHOA_Board_Meeting_4-22-21.pdf;

Paradise_Hills_HOA_Meeting_Minutes_4.14.21.pdf; LPR_System_Notice_ 4-25-21_pdf
Hope everyone is having a great week! Please see below:
TO: All Paradise Hills Homeowners Association Members
FROM: PHHOA Board of Directors
DATE: June 3rd, 2021

RE: Notice of Special Membership Meeting & Open Board Positions (e-mail)

Special Membership Meeting

A special meeting of the HOA membership will be held on June 14th at 6:30 pm. The only order of business
will be regarding the installation of license plate reader (LPR) security camera surveillance systems at the
intersection of Paradise Rd and Hwy 40.

The meeting will be held via Zoom. Meeting link is included below.

Join Zoom Meeting

Join from Laptop, Mac, iPhone or Android:

Meeting URL: https://ab-inbev.zoom.us/j/97721122065?pwd=a3MrOWUQY3VKYVNQSUE1UnhEcIEZQT09
Phone: (253)215-8782 or (346)248-7799.  Meeting ID 977 2112 2065  Password 459411

All members wishing to make comments or direct questions to the Board at the meeting will have the
opportunity to do so. A limited time will be allocated for each speaker as needed to maintain a reasonable
overall meeting duration.

If you are unable to attend but wish to have your vote recorded (in the event there is a seconded motion and
membership vote at the meeting) you may designate a proxy to vote on your behalf. Proxy designations must
be received by the Board Secretary at paradisehillsboard@gmail.com, or by mail.

For your reference, a copy of the April 25" e-mail notification to membership from the Board on this topic is
attached. The March 15, April 14™ & April 22" Board meetings also included discussion related to this
topic. Minutes from those meetings are also attached. Additional information regarding the LPR system can
be found at https://www.flocksafety.com.

As required in the by-laws, a hard copy of this notice was also mailed to all PHHOA members earlier this week.

Regards,

Ashley

Paradise Hills HOA - 2021



